
 
 

 

DATE:   September 18, 2020 

TO:   Chabot-Las Positas Community College District 

FROM:  Chancellor Ronald Gerhard, CLPCCD 

  President Susan Sperling, Chabot College 

  President Dyrell Foster, Las Positas College 

  

SUBJECT:   COVID-19 Update  

 

Thank you again for your continued great work.  Please see our updates below.  

 

Please see this week’s updates below (as of September 18, 2020):  

Budget Update Discussions: No doubt, COVID-19 has impacted our lives in every possible and 

meaningful way.  We are learning more by the day how this pandemic has and continues to 

impact and reshape our economy.  This in turn will impact our district and funding we receive 

from the state.  To help inform, discuss and solicit feedback, we continue to hold meetings and 

forums with all constituencies to discuss the economic and fiscal challenges we see on the 

horizon.  I encourage you to make every effort to attend and engage in one of these 

opportunities.    

Local Air Quality Management: The District has established practices based upon air quality 

and wildfire smoke. Please be aware of the air quality in the area and have staff and instructors 

take appropriate actions when we reach high temperatures and poor air quality. The air quality is 

slowly improving, and we will continue to monitor it and advise accordingly.  

As always, please continue to visit the district urgent alerts webpage for up to date information, 

and contact your Presidents’ Office or administrator for additional questions and/or guidance.   

http://www.clpccd.org/ipbm/documents/wildfiresmoke_aqi-based_decision-making-matrix.pdf
http://districtazure.clpccd.org/urgentalerts/index.php

